
 

Week ending 
08/12/17

Poppy, Bluebell, 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds: 

'ng' as in 'strong', 'ee' as in 
'green','oo' (short) as in 
'foot and 'oo' (long) as in 

'zoom', and 'igh' as in 'high'.
Can you write any words with 

these sounds in? 

This week: 
We have been learning about 

penguins and transforming our 
role play into Santa's Grotto! We 

have enoyed reading penguin 
stories like Lost and Found. Can 

you remember something you 
learned about penguins? Can you 

walk like a penguin? 

Maths:
This week we have been 
revising our adding and 

taking away skills, using the 
skill of counting on and back. 
We find it really useful to 

use objects to help us 
practise doing this, can you 

do some at home? 

Christmas Lunch: 
The children really enjoyed 
their Christmas lunch in the 

hall! We are all feeling 
festive. On the subject of 

lunch, please help the 
children learn how to cut up 

their food and eat 
independently. 

We will be visited by the 
pantomine on Tuesday 12th 

December - it will be about the 
story of Cinderella and we are all 

very excited! 
Our Christmas Party will be on 
Wednesday 20th December. 

Children will be allowed to wear 
party clothes. Please bring the 

party food in on the day.

Christmas fun and 
festivities!

We will continue enjoying 
Christmas crafts, songs and 

stories. Thank you for 
coming to our Christmas fair 
on Friday! It was wonderful 

to see you all supporting 
Fern Hill School. 


